
LEGAL NOTICE  
TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS  
 
Notice is hereby given that the preliminary budget of the Town of North Collins for the 
fiscal year beginning January 1, 2019 has been completed and filed in the office of the 
Town Clerk where it is available for inspection by any interested party during regular 
office hours. 
 
Further notice is here-by given that the Town Board of Town of North Collins will meet 
and review said preliminary budget and hold a public hearing thereon at the North Collins 
Town Hall, 10569 Main Street, North Collins, NY at 7:45PM on the sixteenth day of 
October  2018, and that such hearing any person may be heard in favor or against the 
preliminary budget as complied or any item therein contained  
 
Pursuant to section 108 Town Law, the proposed salaries of the following town officers 
are hereby as follows: 
 
Supervisor- $20,165.00 
Four Councilmen (each) $5,741.00 
Superintendent of Highways $ 51,174.00 
Town Clerk/ Tax Collector    $ 43,277.00 
Town Justice (2-each)   $10,962.00  
 
By Order of the Town Board 
 
Lynn M. DiVincenzo 
North Collin Town Clerk 
Dated: September 12th, 2018  


